
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Membership  Business Meeting March  4, 2015 6:30 PM 

Membership  Business Meeting March 18, 2015 6:30 PM 

Fr. John Fallon Assembly 312 Meeting March 11, 2015 6:30 PM 

Fifth Sunday March 29, 2015  

 

 

 

Fifth Sunday:  Don't forget to wear your sash to Holy 
Mass with pride on the Fifth Sunday, March 29.   
Put it on your Calendar NOW!!! 
 
New third Degree Members:  On Sunday, February 
15th, there were 5 new Third Degree members 
exemplified at Princeton.  Members attending were 
Ed Albritton, Skip Junkerman, Matt La Barge, and 
Jeff Stump.  Also, Chris Bradley was initiated and 
completed the Third Degree with the other Brothers.   
Congratulations, Brothers!  
 
Help wanted:  We could use a volunteer (or 
volunteers) to launder aprons and dish towels during 
Fish Frys and following our summer Barbecue 
events.   
 
Basketball Tickets:   Thanks to all who helped out 
on the sales of Basketball tickets.  We could have 
sold more if we'd had more participation, but overall 
we made a good showing.   
 

Thank you:  Thanks to all who have helped at Fish 
Frys, (wives included!)  Our first two were sort of 
slow, but February 27 was where it should be, and 
we hope to at least tie last year.  If you haven't been 
able to help out yet, please consider it.  We need 
more help, especially on clean up.   
 
And thanks to all who have helped out at the 
Warming Center at Community Kitchen.  It is much 
easier than previously, and we need more volunteers 
for future events.    
 
Payment of Dues:  There are still a lot of dues that 
are unpaid at this time.  Get 'em in to Joe Weitlauf,  
4400 Schneidman Road, Paducah, ky 42003. 
 
Fourth Degree Dues: We are currently in the 
process of installing a new Faithful Comptroller in 
Assembly #312.  If you have not paid your $10.00 
Fourth Degree dues, or have paid your dues, but not 
received your 2015 membership card,please contact 
SK Jack Howard, 270 443-9396 for assistance.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contacts: Bob Whitlock whitlockb@bellsouth.net 270-559-6036 
 

Visit our Website at WWW.KC1055.ORG 
 

Holy Rosary 
 Council #1055 
Paducah, KY 

mailto:whitlockb@bellsouth.net
https://mail.paducahsun.com:37868/webmail/src/word/2014/WWW.KC1055.ORG


 
 

When structuring the best insurance plan for you and your family, there is a lot to 

consider, but keep two things in mind. 

 

First and foremost, remember that you have a dedicated, professional Knights of 

Columbus agent who’s job it is to help you consider your current situation, evaluate the 

options, and put a plan in place to help protect you and your family according to your 

terms and your budget.  

 

Second, whenever you do business with the Knights of Columbus, you get the added 

benefit of knowing that you’re not doing business with any old insurance company, 

you’re doing business with your insurance company, a Catholic insurance company, that 

is one of the VERY FEW of the most highly-rated life insurers in North America.* 

So be sure to reach out to me today, and get the conversation started, so that you can take 

advantage of this exclusive portfolio of protection that’s been assembled for you.  
* As of 7/1/2014, rated A++, Superior for financial strength by AM Best. 

As your professional Knights of Columbus insurance agent, I look forward to helping us 

grow in any way that I can.  

Did I mention your insurance check-up is free of charge? When was the last time you 

received something for free that could provide value to you and your family for generations? 

Call me today to schedule your FREE evaluation.   

 

Dennis Herricks, Field Agent – Paducah Area, 

Email:   Dennis.Herricks@KofC.org     Phone:  (270) 559-9919 
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